
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Tahoe Resource Conservation District folks
will continue to work at the Meyers location
to  decontaminate  vessels  before  they  enter
Lake Tahoe. A different type of solution is
being tried. Permanent signs may be erected in
the future to direct people to the location on
Highway 89.

• Placer County Department of Public Works is constructing
four TART bus shelters along highways 28 and 89. Last winter
Placer County approved the North Lake Tahoe Resort Association
request  to  spend  infrastructure  funds  on  shelters,  24
informational map signs, along 19 miles of trails and 13-bear
proof trash cans located at transit shelters.

• Tahoe Arts Project is no longer going to have the Oscar
night fundraiser.

• Ski Lake Tahoe has redesigned its website.

• Tahoe Transportation District is going after a $20 million
federal grant to fund a 75-mile bike path around Lake Tahoe.

• El Dorado County sheriff’s officials reported four vehicles
being broken into this month at Big Meadows off Luther Path.
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